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Comments: I would not like to see non-motorized trails become classified for motor vehicles.  Motorized bikes are

very disruptive and dangerous to mountain bikers. E-bikes should be limited in power so they don't overwhelm

hikers and bikers.  We have separate trails in the Tahoe NF for motorized bikes so they don't disturb hikers and

bikers.  That should be the general procedure.

 

Thanks, Bruce


